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I moved to  12 years ago.  The owner of this property has lived here for 30 years. We grow 
flowers, dahlias and roses. We pride ourselves on being clean and green. We have dams and cattle. I have 
health issues that demand clean air. Not only will the factory generate pollutants which Plasterfine says is 
solved by staying inside, but there will be a ridiculous increase in truck movements which will dramatically 
boost airborne fuel pollution. This development will destroy our community, our clean air and above all our 
safety. Water will become dangerously polluted. I fear that the State government will push for this to go ahead 
because it is not in Sydney's backyard and that the irresponsible and inexperienced Plasterfine has bamboozled 
authorities by saying that they are helping the environment through recycling while they will in fact create 
ghastly air pollution destroying our beautiful region. Please, please, please don't ignore our plight. Don't 
destroy our lives. Don't reduce the value of our properties with this ill placed, thoughtless development by an 
inexperienced company. Please don't be swayed by the rhetoric of this manipulative company.  There is no 
sense in pretending that this community's lives will not be affected in a profoundly negative way. 
 

 










